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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

OF OCTOBER 1, 2020 MEETING 

 

 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the meeting to be held by the Planning Board of the 

Town of Brunswick on Thursday, October 1, 2020, at the Brunswick Town Hall, 336 Town Office 

Road, Brunswick, New York, is hereby cancelled as part of the public effort to contain the potential 

spread of Coronavirus.  The Town of Brunswick office building is temporarily closed.  Please see 

the notification posted on the Town of Brunswick website for further information concerning the 

building closure (www.townofbrunswick.org).    

 

DATED:  October 1, 2020  

     Brunswick, NY 

 

THE PLANNING BOARD OF THE  

TOWN OF BRUNSWICK 

By: Russell Oster, Chairman 

 


